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16 Fannary 2024— 15T o b 9024

Deputy Duncan Smith T.D.,
Diil Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

E: duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie

HSE South,

St. Luke’s General Hospital,
Kilkenny,

Ireland.

Telephone 056 7785000
Fax 056 7785170

Re: PQ no: 1829/24 — MRI & CT scanners — St Luke’s Hospital, Kilkenny

Dear Deputy Smith,

I'refer to the recent representation made to St Luke’s Hospital, Kilkenny, which has been

referred for direct response.

To ask the Minister for Health the number of MRI scanners and CT scanners in use at

St. Luke's Hospital, Kilkenny. -Duncan Smith

I have had this matter examined and am advised that we have one operational CT scanner and

one operational MRI scanner.

I trust this information is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely

Nt Lo
Niamh Lacey

Hospital Manager
St Luke’s Hospital, Kilkenny




